
 
Dear Parents, 
Greetings to you, 
   

We will be Celebrating the 75th Republic Day on Friday, 26th January 2024.  

Students of Grade VI to IX & XI will participate in the programme.  

Timings for the same will be 8:30am to 10:30am.  

Students to come to school in Regular Winter School Uniform. (With school Blazer & tie) 

Transport will ply for the regular transport user at both the times. 
 

Thanking You, 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Archana Pal Singh 
Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0095 
23rd January, 2024 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


